
-----Original Message-----
From: Royce K Jcmes [mailt•JrovceiaJkbbl:nv.c\\m] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 20181:17 PM 
To Via Tav 

• ' 0 

Subject: Re: Confidential Communication; Oversight Board submittals 

Hello Tay. I understand that Public Counsel submitted a letter to the OB members today. I am out of town and will 
not be al.tending tonight's meeting but (}nstavo will be there in my place. He is also sending you the Public Counsel 
letter. l 've not read it so 1 don't know what is being said but will touch bases with Gustavo before the meeting lo see 
if anything needs to be said by him to address the letter. 

Royce 

Sent from my iPhone 

>On Jun 27. 2018, at 2:22 PM, Via, Tay <tvia@coblentzlaw.com:.> wrote: 
> 

>Hi Royce, Gustavo. Just wanted to check in to confirm whether you have heard anything about whether the 
County has received any correspondence from the public in advance of the hearing. I don't know whether the 
Secretary would nonnally coordinate with you on that. Best, Tay 


